
 
 

 
                                                                                                     
 

PCN: V17-156-MMW-A 

 

Product Change Notice 
 

Issue Date: 18 September 2017 
 
Change Type:  
Assembly related change: Substitution of mounted die or element. 
 
Parts Affected:  
AMMP-5024-TR1G 
AMMP-5024-TR2G,  
AMMP-5024-BLKG 
 
Description and Extent of Change:  
Broadcom is qualifying a new alternate die source due to present supplier End of Life. 
 
Reasons for Change:  
This is part of Broadcom’s plan to ensure demand supportability. 
 
Effect of Change on Fit, Form, Function, Quality, or Reliability:  
Broadcom will perform appropriate electrical characterization and reliability qualification to ensure normal 
parametric distribution, consistent electrical performance and reliability. There will be no change to form, fit and 
function of the product. 
 
Effective Date of Change:  
Product shipments using these changes will begin in Jan 2018. Timing of shipment of the changed part will 
depend on customer demand and inventory levels. 
 
Qualification Data:  
The qualification data is expected to complete in December 2017 and samples will be provided upon request. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

The changes to these Broadcom parts have been reviewed and approved by Broadcom engineers and managers per Broadcom 

procedure: Change Control and Customer Notification A-5962-6052-80. 
 

Please contact your Broadcom Limited field sales engineer or Contact Center (http://www.broadcom.com/contact/) for any questions 

or support requirements. Please return any response as soon as possible, but not to exceed 30 days. 

http://www.broadcom.com/contact/

